
  

  
 

Alpha Copper Announces Resignation of Director 

VANCOUVER, British Columbia, December 20, 2023, Alpha Copper Corp. (“Alpha” or the 
“Company”) (CSE: ALCU) announces the resignation of Danny Matthews as a director of the 
Company. The management and board of the Company wish to thank Mr. Matthews for his efforts 
and wish him the best in his future endeavors. 

ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

“Darryl Jones” 

Darryl Jones 
Director 
604-788-9533 

Further information about the Company is available under its profile on the SEDAR website, 
www.sedar.com.  

Neither CSE Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies 
of the CSE Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release.  

Statements included in this announcement, including statements concerning our plans, intentions 
and expectations, which are not historical in nature are intended to be, and are hereby identified 
as, "forward‐looking statements". Forward‐looking statements may be identified by words 
including "anticipates", "believes", "intends", "estimates", "expects" and similar expressions. The 
Company cautions readers that forward‐looking statements, including without limitation those 
relating to the Company's future operations and business prospects, are subject to certain risks 
and uncertainties that could cause actual results to differ materially from those indicated in the 
forward‐looking statements. 


